
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

All Transition Year students have been completing a module on Careers with 

Ms. Moore each week. In order to ensure that all students have completed the 

module ahead of picking their 5th year subjects alternative times have been 

scheduled below for after midterm.  

Please note: It will only be at each workshop that students will be issued 

their own personalised subject options form so attendance is vital.  

 

Monday 24th February  

 

The following will be completed.  

Each student will set up a personal online profile and complete; 

Guidance interview, career values, career interest profile, personality test, 

multiple intelligence test, personal and career values, career skills, enterprise 

skills, colour blind test, learning styles and study-skills. When testing online is 

completed all students will then complete a written occupational interest 

inventory. 

TY1  9.00- 11.00 computer room 
TY2  11.15- 1.15 computer room   
TY3 1.55-3.55 computer room  
 

 



 

Tuesday 25th February 

The classes listed below had classes with Ms Moore and must attend if all 

relevant testing has not been completed. The testing that should be completed 

is listed below. 

Each student should have set up a personal online profile and completed; 

Guidance interview, career values, career interest profile, personality test, 

multiple intelligence test, personal and career values, career skills, enterprise 

skills, colour blind test, learning styles and study-skills. When testing online 

was completed all students then completed a written occupational interest 

inventory. 

TY4    9.00- 10.25 in the Canteen 
TY5              11.15-1.15  in the Canteen 
 

 

Once students have completed all assessments they will be issued an individual 

appointment with the Guidance Counsellor, E. Moore if they wish to discuss 

subjects options and careers.  

If students have not finished their online profiles they will need to do so before 

Tuesday 25th February by logging onto www.careersportal.ie. If a student 

cannot remember their Login details I can re-issue their login and password.  

Reminder: We are holding a parent/guardian information night in relation to 

subject choice for 5th year after midterm. We will be in contact in relation to 

the date and time.  

Regards, 

Elaine Moore 

Guidance Counsellor.  

 

http://www.careersportal.ie/

